
 
   741 S. Pennsylvania Ave. 

Winter Park, FL 32789 
 

Dear Community Partner,  

Winter Park Day Nursery would like to invite businesses and individuals to help us fulfill our 
mission of providing high quality preschool education for Central Florida’s working families. As 
we prepare for our 18th Annual Orange Blossom Jubilee fundraiser, scheduled for Friday, April 12, 
2019 at Leu Gardens, we are seeking assistance from our supporters through sponsorship and 
auction item donations. We would love for you to consider becoming part of this event and 
helping raise funds to prepare our children for success in school and in life. 

As we enter our 80th year of serving the community, your support is more important than ever! 
It’s through the generosity of donors like you that Winter Park Day Nursery has been able to 
impact the lives of nearly 12,000 children over the past seven decades. In addition to serving 
42,000 healthy meals each year, we help build stronger families with emergency food and clothing 
pantries, classes on important parenting issues, and more. 

No gifts or services will be rendered, in whole or in part, in consideration of the above-mentioned 
gift. I certify that the gift will be used to support the primary objectives of the institution, which is 
classified as a tax-exempt organization under section 501c (3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 

Your kindness is appreciated by all of us but especially by the children who will benefit from your 
gift. For further information, please see the attached Winter Park Day Nursery history and 
sponsorship forms. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ali DeMaria 
Executive Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Mission: 
The Winter Park Day Nursery provides a secure, nurturing educational environment  

that is affordable and supports family diversity. 
 



 

 
 

 

 
 
 

In 1939, as the Gentile Brothers Company Packing Plant citrus business flourished in downtown 
Winter Park, Mr. Nelson Glass, principal of the elementary school, noticed that attendance was 
dropping dramatically. Upon researching the issue, he found that mothers in the community had 
begun working at the plant while their husbands were off at war. While they worked, their 
elementary age children were staying home to take care of younger siblings. Mr. Glass wanted 
preschool age children to receive an educational foundation while their mothers could still work, 
and from that desire Winter Park Day Nursery (WPDN) was born.  

Since then, WPDN has been educating the children of working families in our community, 
providing them with opportunities they might not otherwise have. We serve children ages two 
through five and their families. Our tuition fees are based on the federal poverty guidelines set by 
the Department of Health and Human Services, offering affordable rates to families of all income 
levels. The majority of our families fall at or below the federal poverty guidelines. 

Our relationship with our families forms the foundation of Winter Park Day Nursery. To them, 
we are a safe place, a school, a library, a neighbor, and a friend. We support the entire family, 
involving parents and siblings in their preschooler’s education and providing services to ensure 
stable and nurturing home environments. This relationship is what makes Winter Park Day 
Nursery a leader in preschool education in Central Florida.  

We employ college-educated, trained teachers who share a love for young children, and focus on 
nurturing the confidence and skills they need to succeed in kindergarten and later years. Our staff 
uses the nationally recognized High Scope curriculum and Positive Behavior Support method to 
influence young students to learn and grow into happy, productive, successful citizens. 

Winter Park Day Nursery is among the most recognized and respected preschools in the area. We 
are proud to say that the nursery is not only a leader and innovator in nurturing and educating 
young children, but also a trusted resource for families. 
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